900 KC
1000 WATTS

Greenuille, Mississippi

1L January 1958

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:
This letter will verify your reception of WDDT programming on December

28, 1957. We are happy to have you as a listener and hope that weather
conditions will enable you to tune us in often.

Cordially,

TR:mm Tom Roane
Program Director
Radio Station WDDT



